
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Michael F. Nozzolio

Senator Nozzolio Meets with Houghton College Students at the

State Capitol

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO  February 9, 2016

ISSUE: HIGHER EDUCATION 

Pictured from left to right are Connor Barnes, Senator Mike Nozzolio, Michael Sievers, and Daniel

Merriam

 

Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with students from Houghton College during their visit

to the State Capitol. The group met with Senator Nozzolio to discuss the Tuition Assistance

Program (TAP) funding for higher education. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/higher-education


“Nothing is more important than our children's education and we must do all possible to

assist those wishing to pursue a degree in higher education,” said Senator Nozzolio. “It was a

pleasure to meet with these exceptional students and to speak with them about options for

funding higher education.”


